
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE DATE : 20…… / ……. / …….. 

 

Notice is hereby given that Department of Water & Sanitation and Lepelle Northern Water intend 

applying for permits for the exhumation and relocation of a number of known and unknown graves at 

this location in terms of the following legislation: 

 

 Section 35 and 36 (5) of the National Heritage Resources Act (Act 25 of 1999); 

 Section 2 (1) of the Removal of Graves and dead bodies Ordinance (Ordinance no. 7 of 1925); 

 The Exhumations Ordinance (Ordinance no. 12 of 1980); 

 The National Health Act, 61 of 2003 

 Limpopo Cemeteries, Crematoria and Exhumation of Bodies Act (No 8 of 2005); and 

 
The required permit applications will be submitted to the South African Heritage Resources Agency 

(SAHRA) or their legislated provincial agency, Provincial Health Department and Provincial Premier’s 

Office of the relevant Local Municipality as well as the local municipality/ies in which the graves will 

be relocated to if required.  Mr Anton Pelser (Archaeologist) & Mr. Tiaan de Beer (Katlego Projects) 

will be responsible for the permit application process.  

 

As part of the application process, we are required to identify and consult with the 

family/descendants of the affected graves.  We would like to request that any persons (family/ 

descendants or friends) with any knowledge of these graves and who wish to provide 

information in this regard should please contact the following people with details and 

information on the graves within 60 days from the date of this notice. 

 
Mr. Tiaan de Beer (KATLEGO PROJECTS) 
Tel: 081 043 0829 
Email: katlegoprojects@jenny.co.za 
 
Mr. Anton Pelser (APAC, Archaeologist) 
Tel: 083 459 3091 
Email: apac.heritage@gmail.com 
 
 
 


